NOTICE OF PRESENCE OF A POSSIBLE QUORUM OF THE
NAVIGATION AND CANAL COMMISSION

Robby Burdge

Chairman NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN pursuant to the Texas Open Meetings Act of
Byron Burris, 1 a possible quorum of the Victoria County Navigation District’s Navigation and
¥igehauman Canal Commission at the 2022 South Texas Transportation Conference to be held at
Donald Pozzi the Victoria College Emerging Technology Center, 7403 Lone Tree Road, Victoria,
Secretary Texas, on December 06, 2022, beginning at 7:30 o’clock am. This notice is posted
Annie L. Cuilen in order to meet the requirements of the Open Meetings Act in the event that content
Commissioner of the conference presentations and/or the number of Navigation and Canal

Commissioners present at the conference makes the Act applicable. No formal

John H. Gilley, IV ; : p
. action will be taken during the event.

Commissioner

Sean Stibich
Exccutive Director
ren VICTORIA COUNTY NAVIGATION DISTRICT

Duane G. Crocker

Legal Counsel .
By: /s/ Duane G. Crocker

Duane G. Crocker, Legal Counsel
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NAVIGATION DISTRICT

1934 FM 1432
Victoria, TX 77903
Ph: 361-570-8853
Fax: 361-370-8834

www.portofvictoria.com




